
 

 
5 March 2018 
 
Brian Winterfeldt 
Chair, Intellectual Property Constituency 
 
RE: IPC Submission to ICANN CEO re: Models for GDPR Compliance 
 
Dear Mr. Winterfeldt,  
 
Thank you for your letter of 13 January 2018. It has been published to our correspondence page 
here.  
 
As you know, we have received more than 60 comments from across the community regarding 
the three ICANN-proposed interim models for compliance with the European Union’s General 
Data Protection Regulation. These comments have also touched upon proposed models and 
suggestions from the community.  
 
As I noted in our 2 Feb. 2018 webinar, the ICANN-proposed models, the community-proposed 
models and discussions, communications from the range of participants in the comments 
received, information from the Hamilton analyses, will all be considered to determine a final 
interim model. In doing so, and in light of the input offered, variations or modifications to one of 
the ICANN-proposed models may be identified for the path forward. 
 
With this input in mind, on 28 February 2018, we posted a proposed interim compliance model 
for community input. We welcome your feedback on this model, as we work toward settled on 
the final interim model.  
 
We look forward to continuing these discussions with you and other community members over 
the coming weeks, including at the ICANN61 meeting in San Juan.   
 
 
 
Thank you. 
  

 
 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/winterfeldt-to-marby-13jan18-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/gdpr-legal-analysis-2017-11-17-en
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/interim-models-gdpr-compliance-12jan18-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/data-protection-meetings-2017-12-08-en
https://www.icann.org/news/blog/data-protection-privacy-update-seeking-input-on-proposed-interim-model-for-gdpr-compliance

